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December 8, 2021

Letter of Agency

Ladies and Gentlemen,

Auria has entered into an agreement with Assent Compliance as our technology and
regulatory compliance partner on a global basis. Under the agreement Assent
Compliance manages all aspects of the Auria Supplier Portal and is authorized on
behalf of Auria to solicit responses to specific data and regulatory requests from all of
our suppliers.

Data and regulatory requests will be sent to you by Assent in a series of
communications each year. Prior to receiving requests for information you may be
contacted by an Assent representative for training, which may include educational
resources and an onboarding guide on how to provide the critical and necessary data.
Timely receipt of accurate information from our suppliers is critical to ensure Auria
can meet both its legal and customer obligations.

For these reasons, Auria is asking for your full support regarding all upcoming data
and regulatory requests that you receive from Assent Compliance. Please be assured
that appropriate confidentiality clauses between Auria and Assent Compliance have
been concluded to ensure the integrity of your information and to prevent it from
misuse.

In case of questions, please reach out to your Regional Auria Supplier Quality
Manager:
North America: Mr. Arjun Ramachandran; phone: +1 (248) 508-0221
Arjun.Ramachandran@AuriaSolutions.com

Europe / South Africa: Mr. Emilio Garrido Barrio; phone: Mobile: +49
1755759 143 Emilio.Garrido.Barrio@AuriaSolutions.com

Kind Regards / Mit freundlichen Gruessen,

/ Marcos De Lorenzo Tonnddrf Stephen Spohr
VP, NA PRODUCT DEVELOPMENT DIRECTOR, GLOBAL SUPPLY CHAIN
& GLOBAL SUPPLY CHAIN MANAGEMENT
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